Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2010 10:04 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Closure Summaries for RO51 and RO443

Barbara - Thanks for the notification. We have no objection to ACEH's recommendation for case closure of Case
#RO000051 Cal Trans Bay Bridge, and Case #R0000443 1935 Washington Street, San Leandro.

Sincerely,

Cherie McCaulou

Engineering Geologist

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov

510-622-2342

>>> "Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health" <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> 6/17/2010 2:51 PM >>>
Cherie,

Attached are closure summaries for RO0O000051: Caltrans Bay Bridge Toll Plaza located at the Bay Bridge Toll Plaza,
Oakland and RO0000443: Unocal #5430 at 1935 Washington St., San Leandro to comply with the RWQCB’s 30-day
review period. If no comments are received within the 30-day period, ACEH will proceed with case closure.

Please contact me should you have any comments or questions regarding the subject
site.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm




